
Yab Dato Seri Anwar Ibrahim,
Prime Minister of Malaysia.

Main Block,
Perdana Putra Building,
62502 Putrajaya,
Malaysia.

Excellency Prime Minister,

12 August 2025, London, UK.

On behalf of the Voice for Global Bangladeshis (VfGB) a non -profit platform of professional 
Bangladeshis overseas, I would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to you for demonstrating your 
highest commitment and support towards a strong Bangladesh-Malaysia bilateral ties and reaffirming 
your hand of friendship and cooperation towards Nobel Laureate Chief Adviser of the Interim 
Government of Bangladesh, Prof. Dr Mohammad Yunus during his ongoing official visit to your 
country .

We want to specially place on record your continued guardianship and protection of more than half a 
million Bangladeshi migrant workers in Malaysia and agreeing to issue them multiple entry visas for 
family reunion, as well as for recognising their contributions to the Malaysian economy and society.

Last but not the least, the VfGB pays its special tribute to your statesmanship and diplomatic 
leadership as ASEAN Chair, in brokering the recent peace agreement and ceasefire between two 
fellow ASEAN neighbours, Thailand and Cambodia thus restoring peace and stability in the region .

I am very pleased to inform you that the VfGB, spread over 25+ countries of the world and 5 
continents, will be hosting its next Residential Conference in Kualalumpur, Malaysia on 1-3 December 
2025 with participation of our professional members currently resident and working in your country 
along with representatives of our Bangladeshi migrant brethren.

We would be extremely honoured to have you attend our 3- day conference in Kualalumpur as our 
Cheif Guest. We will send a separate invite to your high Office nearer to the time, as your gracious 
presence would inspire our members with hope for a better future and global leadership from Asia .

With our best regards.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Hasanat M. Husain MBE
President,
Voice for Global Bangladeshis VfGB

CC :
Prof. Dr. Mohammad Yunus,
Chief Adviser,
Interim Government of Bangladesh.
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